R-9
CORRESONDENCE - SARAH GAVIT
ANDRE DE SALIS

From: Sarah Gavit <sarah.gavit@att.net>

To: <cityclerk@longbeach.gov>, <Patrick.west@longbeach.gov>, <mayor@Ilongbeach.gov>,
<district1@longbeach.gov>, <district2@longbeach.gov>, <district3@longbeach.gov>,
<district4d@longbeach.gov>, <districts@longbeach.gov>, <dee.andrews@Ilongbeach.gov>,
<district7@longbeach.gov>, <district8@longbeach.gov>, <district9@longbeach.gov>,

Date: 10/01/2013 07:03 AM

Subject: Do NOT Support Completion of the 710

Dear Long Beach City Council,

This message is to urge you to NOT support ‘completion’ of the 710. This proposal will have a
severe and negative impact to Los Angeles. It will bring more trucks to our neighborhoods,and
increase traffic and pollution.

There are better options. Instead of continuing to promote freeways, lets put cargo from the
ports on rail at the ports and transfer goods in and out of our city in a clean and cost-effective
manner. This would be an investment in our future, both for our business community and the
health of our citizens.

Sarah Gavit and Andre de Salis



